
 

 

December 19, 2011 

 

Charles Fadel          

Founder and Chair          

Center for Curriculum Redesign        

Visiting Practitioner, Harvard University      

Graduate School of Education 

Cambridge, MA 01451 

 

 

Dear Charles, 

 

ERB enthusiastically supports the goals of the Center for Curriculum Redesign.  I am honored to 

be invited to participate as a member of the Board of Advisors and look forward to our work on 

behalf of the learners of today and tomorrow. 

 

We pledge the active involvement of leading thinkers from among our member schools as we 

confront the challenges and opportunities for learning afforded by technology on one hand, while 

maintaining our commitment to access and equity on the other.  We relish the opportunity to help 

redefine what it takes to be a knowledgeable, ethical, and wise citizen of an interconnected and 

interdependent global community of learners. We are equally committed to achieving an 

appropriate balance between the personalization of practice and laudable universal curriculum 

goals.  

 

 

I commend your leadership in galvanizing action on this long overdue journey. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 
 

David F. Clune 

President 

 


